
STATE SERVICES COMMISSION 

Te Komihana O Nga Tari Kawanatanga 

12 March 2018 

Mark Hanna 
fyi-req uest-7269-b5f e854 f@req uests. fyi. org. nz 

Dear Mark Hanna 

Official information request 
Our ref: SSC2018/0021 

I refer to your official information request received on 13 February 2018, 

Please release the following information, from 1 July 2016 to 30 June 2017, broken down 
by request: 
• The date and time at which the request was received.
• The date and time at which the request was answered.
• Whether or not the request was extended under section 15A of the OIA.

o If the request was extended, the date and time at which notice of the

extension was communicated to the requester.

o If the request was extended, the duration of the extension.
• The outcome of the request (e.g. all information released, transferred to another

agency).

The Official Information Act 1982 requires that we advise you of our decision on your 
request no later than 20 working days after the day that we received your request. 
Unfortunately, it will not be possible to meet that time limit and we are, therefore, writing to 
notify you of an extension of the time to make our decision, to 23 March 2018. 

We will keep you updated on the progress of our response to your request. 

This extension is necessary because your request necessitates a search through a large 
quantity of information and meeting the original time limit would unreasonably interfere 
with our operations. 

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please 
feel free to contact Ministerial Services at Ministerial.Services@ssc.govt.nz. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicky Dirks 
Ministerial Services 

State Services Commission 

2 The Terrace 

PO Box 329 Wellington 6140 

New Zealand 

Phone +64-4-495 6600 

Fax +64-4-495 6686 

www.ssc.govt.nz 


